
Dear PATRON, 

  

The Libraries have been officially notified by the PUBLISHER that they had blocked KU's remote access IP 

range due to excessive downloading which occurred at the following times: 

  

This publisher determined that more than AMOUNT OF CONTENT had been downloaded in a single user 

TIMEFRAME, in violation of KU's license agreement, and has asked KU to investigate. Based on the time 

stamp and other information provided by PUBLISHER, KU IT/ITSO has determined that you were the user 

who downloaded these articles. 

  

As a reminder, excessive downloading is prohibited by KU's e-journal and database licenses, and has the 

potential to jeopardize access for the entire KU community. For more information on appropriate use of 

licensed e-resources, please take a look at: http://policy.ku.edu/IT/AcceptableUse . 

  

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us. 

Angela Rathmel 

University of Kansas Libraries 

elecres@ku.edu | 785-864-8897 
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